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2-4 Residents of Cedar Area, re Petition for a Public Inquiry into the December 4`h
Cedar Area Flood.



December 11th 07

RE: Context for Petition of Public Enquiry into Dec. 4`h Cedar Area Flood

38 Families from the Cedar area community including the residents of Wilkinson Rd., Alice Rd., River

Rd. and Aros Rd. signed a petition last night requesting a public inquiry in to the cause of the flood in

the area on December 0. Questions raised at the meeting included an interest in the Dam release

records and interest in an assessment of the local culvert system. While most residents expressed

gratitude towards the rescue crews and disaster relief initiatives the community is interested in anything

that can be done to prevent future disasters of this magnitude. A Channel news was at the local

community meeting last night and reported the singing of this petition in the news. They are aware this

petition will be filed with Cal] and a copy delivered to the office of MLA, Leonard Krog. It is likely

there will be some follow-up to this report once this petition is filed. For further information regarding

this petition you may contact Wilkinson Rd. Resident, Terry Waterland at 722-0048, Russ Kwas 722-

3055, or any other name on the petition.
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